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Mr. Brian Bennett 

Campaign Finance Analyst  

The Federal Election Commission 

999 E Street, N.W. 

Washington, DC   20463 

 

Dear Mr. Bennett: 

 

This letter is in response to your Request for Additional Information of July 15, 2009 concerning the 60 Day Post 

Inaugural report of the Presidential Inaugural Committee 2009. In your letter you note that there is a discrepancy 

between the total amount of donations shown on Line 6 and the total of the itemized donations.  The difference between 

the total of the itemized contributions and the amount showing on Line 6 is the amount of the unitemized donations to 

the Committee.   

 

Thank you.   

 


